Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Visit Florida
VISIT FLORIDA posted RFP for Design of I-95 Welcome Center

The Florida Tourism Industry marketing Corp. dba VISIT FLORIDA is accepting proposals from qualified vendors for the commercial design of the interior renovation of the lobby at the I-95 Florida Welcome Center.

For more information, please click here.

The due date for submissions is Thursday, October 29, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. ET.
